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Background:

■ Public Meeting in regards to information pertaining to the deer population in the City 

of Dryden and to provide the Public with the opportunity for input regarding the 

issue, was held on January 18, 2012

■ 2012 – Inspector Glenister acknowledged the increase in the deer population within 

the City of Dryden over the last several years.  He explained how the City is zoned in 

the Firearms By-law with Zone 1 being the former Town of Dryden where the 

discharge of firearms is not allowed and Zone 2 being the former Township of 

Barclay where firearms may be discharged except in a few areas.  The size of the 

property owned determines the type of forearm allowed to be used.  He provided 

concerns about opening up Zone 1 to hunting and compared Dryden’s current by-

laws to the new one implemented in Kenora.  He offered practical solutions such as 

educating the public about the current by-laws and that hunting is allowed in certain 

areas of Dryden, reminding people not to feed the wildlife and to plant flowers that 

don’t attract deer.



Current Situation and Committee

■ 2017 a City of Dryden Deer Committee was created to look at past and current 

concerns and try to address some possible solutions

■ Committee members:  6 City of Dryden residents applied, Erin Trist employee of the 

City of Dryden, Inspector Ann Tkachyk of the Dryden Police Service, S/Cst. Cody 

Fedorchuk By-Law Enforcement Officer for the City of Dryden and Michelle Glena & 

Jill VanWallegham of the Ministry of Natural Resources

■ 2017 Deer Committee issued a City of Dryden Deer Survey to residents of Dryden, 

over 600 respondents to the survey during a month long period.  The results of the 

Survey are:























2017 Statistics Related to Deer vs 
Motor Vehicles in the City of Dryden



By-Law Comparison

City of Dryden City of Kenora



Recommendations:

■ 2019 Deer Education to be promoted in the City of Dryden (Resources to be 

provided by the Ministry of Natural Resources) to help with residence awareness of 

Wildlife within the City of Dryden

■ Feeding Wildlife By-Law Enforcement Blitz

■ Pumpkin Drive (City of Dryden partnership with the Dryden Rotary Club)


